
SUMMER
OPPORTUNITIES
FAIR
Energy Tech High School, an Early College
9-14 Engineering school, is looking for
organizations to participate in our annual
Summer Opportunities Fair. 

Participants will have the opportunity to
discuss and promote any internships,
programs, courses, intensives, etc.
available for high school students during
the summer.

Please see below for logistics and the
RSVP to participate.

SEEKING PARTICIPANTS!

Date

Time

Location

January 15th, 2025

2:30pm - 4:30pm

Energy Tech High School
36-41 28th St.
Queens, NY 11106

To RSVP or for more information
Email Ms. Esi Bissah at ebissah@schools.nyc.gov

mailto:ebissah@schools.nyc.gov

